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DPC Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes
March 18, 2009
Attendees:
Husam Abdallah, Jack Akester, Burley Melton, Kathy Murphy (via telephone), Kevin Murphy (via telephone), Susan Robinson and Gary Wirt. 
Excused:  
Wanda Boston

Guests:  
Bill McNabb



	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Approval of Minutes


	The minutes were approved as written. 
	Informational.

	New Business
New Committee Member

NAMI Inspections

New Hospital

Census

Interested Committee Member 
	The Advisory Committee members approved the nomination of Kathy Murphy as a committee member.  
Mr. Murphy mentioned that he is still doing his inspections on Mitchell and they are going well.  Currently, there are only a few open items.  There has been a good response to the monitoring process.  Common issues that are reported are reality boards not being current and bathrooms in need of attention with regard to cleanliness.   

Ms. Robinson reported that the construction of the new hospital is on hold until further notice.  The design and demolition phases have been completed.  

Ms. Robinson reported that our current census is in the low 200’s.
Mr. McNabb was introduced to Committee members.  He provided the committee with some background information on how he became interested in joining the committee.  Mr. Wirt explained that they prefer new members attend one meeting and then decide if they are still interested in being on the committee.   
 
	Welcome!
Informational.
Informational.
Informational.
Informational.

	Hospital Director Updates

Family Town Hall Meeting
Joint Commission

New Government

Attorney General’s Oversight Committee

Budget 
Discharges
DPC Staffing
Satisfaction Survey  

Staff vs. Patient Basketball and Volleyball Games
Patient Art Show
	Mr. Abdallah discussed the Family Town Hall Meeting that was held in January.  Representatives from NAMI and MHA were there to provide additional information to family members.  There were approximately 30 family members in attendance.  The event was very successful.
Joint Commission was here last Monday, with one surveyor.  The surveyor provided positive feedback about the hospital during the exit meeting. 

We have a new Cabinet Secretary and Deputy Secretary; they are both very supportive of DPC.  

Nancy Plerhoples, a member of the Attorney General’s Oversight Committee, continues to visit DPC at least once a week to assure that we are in compliance with our agreement.  
The Joint Finance Committee meeting was held a few weeks ago and they will announce our final budget in June. 

There was a plan to build a partition to separate the male and female population in Mitchell; however due to the budget cuts that project has been put on hold.  The current remedy is an infrared light that is activated in the evening and triggers an alarm if anyone crosses.

A discussion was held regarding the ongoing challenges in discharging some of our patients.  The goal is to transition patients from group homes to supervised apartments to free up beds in the group homes.  Steve Dettwyler continues to work with the group homes and our Director of Social Services to discharge patients from DPC when appropriate.  
Mr. Abdallah mentioned that when he first came to DPC there were 86 vacancies.  Currently, we only have 6 vacancies.  Part of the decrease in vacancies is attributed to the poor economy and individuals desiring job security, pensions and employment longevity. 
 Mr. Abdallah will provide the results of the Patient Satisfaction Survey to the committee once they are available. 
Mr. Abdallah discussed the Staff vs. Patient Basketball game held in December.  Over 150 patients and staff attended and a great time was had by everyone.  The next game is scheduled for March 20, 2009.  There was also a Staff vs. Patients volleyball game held in Mitchell last month.  

Mr. Abdallah mentioned that we are planning an Art Show to display pieces created by people served at DPC. 


	Informational.

Informational.
Informational.
Informational.
Informational. 
Informational.
Informational.
Informational.
Informational.

Informational.

	Next Meeting
	The next DPC Advisory Committee Meeting is to be determined.

	Informational.


